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Comments: I was born and have grown up in Taos, New Mexico. The best part of growing up in this town, and

this area, was the ability to go into the back country with my family and experience the rawness of this beautiful

environment I am lucky enough to call home. If this happens, and the backcountry becomes just another part of

the ever growing human society, you will not only be taking away amazing life altering experiences for people,

but you will also be destroying the homes of so many animals and plants. This should not happen, it shouldn't

even be a possibility, yet due to human greed, it is. Imagine having children who never get to experience nature

in it's true form, no structures, no houses, just the beautiful landscape of the Northern Rocky Mountains. I don't

know about you but thinking of a future like is extremely depressing. This can not happen, the future of the next

generation of not only humans but all living beings, demands that you truly think on what you are doing. How

devastating this would be to us all. 

Please don't do this, I want my children to be able to have the same experiences that I did, and that won't be

possible if this gets passed. 

 


